
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS CEREMONIES  ð JUNE 27  
Our year-end celebration will take place in the Large Gym at 1:30 on Thursday, June 27 
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June 2019 

  

FAREWELL  
This yearôs celebration of Grade 9 achievement will take place on Thursday, June 13 in the gymnasium. Tickets are 

available for purchase through PowerSchool to a maximum of four (not including your child) per family. 

SUPPLY LISTS 
ÉBPS has partnered with SchoolStart (www.schoostart.ca) to order next yearôs supplies and to have them delivered 

right to your door. THIS IS AN OPTIONAL CHOICE. Basic lists are also posted on our website. 

 

 

SOIRÉE CULTURELLE  (EXTRAVAGANZA)   
Join us Tuesday, June 4 from 5:30 to 7:30 for our annual family celebration of family and community ï 

EXTRAVAGANZA!! This evening is for ALL our families from every program. 

REAL & KINDER GARTEN GRADS 

Celebrations of success for our REAL and Kindergarten learners take place on the 13th, 24th and 25th respectively. We look 
forward to welcoming newly fledged Grade 1s in September and wish the very best to our wonderful REAL graduates!  

 

PROVINCIAL ACHIEVEMENT TEST (PAT) PARENT NIGHT  

On THURSDAY, JUNE 6, parents of Grade 6 and 9 students are invited to come and learn about the purpose of PATs, 
how they are used and how you can support your child.  

 

BUS PASS FEES  
Bus pass fees are due and payable by JUNE 28.  

 

 

OFFICE OPENING HOURS  
École Broxton Park School is getting a facelift! Over the summer months, our Learning Commons and front office areas 

will be under renovation, but we will be open to serve you beginning Monday, August 26 from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 

 SCHOOL FEES  
Please be sure to check your PowerSchool account for outstanding fees. All fees have now been loaded and account 

statements will be sent home shortly. If you have any questions, you are encouraged to contact the office. 

http://www.schoostart.ca/


 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIVE SCHOOLS   
Congratulations to Scotty Betke in Mme. Miller's Grade 2 class! He is the École Broxton Park School winner of the 
Active School Travel poster contest! Scottyôs poster will be created into a large banner that will hang on a fence at 

Broxton to help encourage students to "Wheel and Walk" in order to be active in coming to and from school. 
Félicitations, Scotty! 



 

  



 

 



 

 

 


